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In support of HB 2016, to expand venues where raw milk and dairy products can be 

sold in Oregon. 

Raw milk and dairy is good for those that consume it, having numerous health 

benefits, resulting in a happier and healthier population. This bill would also support 

the local economy and families of Oregon helping to and keep local dairies in 

operation. 

Please support this bill. 

 


